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RESIDENT NEWS:  Since the end of February, 18 Residents are doing well at our Home.  I sadly 
report the death of Yvonne Duluge who passed away on February 28, 2025.  Evonne was quite a 
woman who had been a go-getter all her life especially when it came to contributing to Pawnee 
City where she and her husband raised their two boys.   
 

ACTIVITIES UPDATE:  St. Patrick’s Day was a fun day with some costumes being worn.  Once a 
week Yoga continues to be popular.  Upcoming will be the annual Easter Egg Hunt on April 18th 
when Resident and Staff children and grandchildren come to the home for the hunt.  It also 
sounds like REAL eggs will be in the works again – Residents and staff love to keep an eye on 
them and enjoy the time of hatching.  Of course, games, movies, outings, and exercise continue 
to be regular events. 

                                                      
      Kadence Armilio and Kash              Shari Little, Kristie McClellan, Terrie Maas, 
                     Kadence Armilio and Kash 
 

SEASONAL and LIBRARY NEED:  Between the recent “blizzards”, projects are underway in the 
yard.  Nic has the help of Greg related to outdoor gardens and a gazebo.  Perennials, that might 
bloom at different times of the year, and some annuals would be welcome to add color.  
Residents will, again, plant some smaller vegetables that become a part of meals. 
 

Nic has built beautiful shelves that has been installed after giving the library a fresh coat of paint.  
The books, though, are not properly arranged in a particular order.  Contact Shari Little, at the 
Home if you and a few Sisters might like to organize the books:  nebraskapeohome@outlook.com 
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A Beautiful Gift 
A sewing group from Salem United Church of Christ, Steinauer, Nebraska, does an annual project. 

They made 150+ placements for three different assisted-living facilities in southeast Nebraska. 
 

Pictured:  Resident Jeannine Kamen, (who is a member), daughter Julie Tegtmeier,  
women’s church group organizer Janet Coudeyras and Shari Little. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

YOU ARE AN AMBASSADOR:  Are YOU spreading the news about our fabulous P.E.O. 
Home?  All Nebraska P.E.O. Sisters are a line of communication about our Home.  Though 

Nebraska women have priority, Residents do NOT have to be from Nebraska. 
[See page 18 of the 2024 Convention Proceedings for wording of residency eligibility.] 

 
 
 
 
 

NEBRASKA P.E.O. HOME WEB SITE:  All Nebraska Sisters and Chapter P.E.O. Committee members 
are strongly encouraged to keep an eye on our Nebraska Home-Specific website.     

Chapter Committees can always find news on the site AND in the Nebraska State Newsletters to 
share at local chapter meetings! 

https://www.nebraskapeohome.org/ 
 

 
 
 

ADOPT PROGRAMS:  All RESIDENT and/or STAFF gifts and cards are to be sent directly to them  
BY NAME:  Nebraska P.E.O. Home, 413 North 5th Street, Beatrice, NE  68310-2902.  You help build 
MORALE and JOY thank you! 
 

REMINDER:  Our current “Adopt” year will end on June 30, 2025.  You and/or your chapter will 
need to complete a 2025-2026 Adopt Form that will be in Delegate Packets at the Convention, 
June 13 – 15 at the Younes Center in Kearney.   
 
 
 

TOURS of OUR HOME, please know these things: 
--Monday through Friday works best – morning is rather busy, but afternoon or evening 
       certainly works.  Only one weekend, per month, could work as well, ask Shari.   
 

Contact Shari Little, well in advance, please.        nebraskapeohome@outlook.com 
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TAX SEASON REMINDER -- THANK YOU FOR CONSIDERING:  The Nebraska P.E.O. Home is a 
501(c)3, non-profit organization. Your donation may be tax deductible.  Please check with your 
financial planner or tax preparer to see if your donation may be eligible to be deducted from your 
taxes.   
 
 
 

 

THANK YOU:  Heartfelt thanks for loving our Home with your donations, visits, prayers, and 
care.  Your love built our Home, and your love maintains it.   

 
 
 

                                                                           
 

 
 

 
 

Residents and Staff wish you ALL Happy April with  
Month and Week Holidays! 

April 2025 Holidays - Monthly Celebrations 

• National Card and Letter Writing Month 
• Global Astronomy Month 
• Keep America Beautiful Month 
• Lawn and Garden Month 
• National Humor Month – Spread a little laughter. 
• National Kite Month 
• Pecan Month 
• Poetry Month 

April Weekly Events 

• First Week of the Month – Library Week 
• First Week of the Month – Read a Road Map Week 
• Second Week of the Month – Garden Week 
• Third Week of the Month – Organize Your Files Week 
• Fourth Week of the Month – National Karaoke Week 


